
2025 Spring Social Auction Donation  

Mercy Oaks Venue, Redding – March 22th 2025 

 

 

 

The Shasta County Farm Bureau invites you to join us for an evening of celebrating awards & 
scholarships with your neighbors in agriculture at our upcoming Spring Social.  

 To make this event as exciting and extravagant as we hope, 
we will need your help! 

 
On March 22nd 2025 we will be hosting our 28th Annual Spring Social and Silent Auction at 

Mercy Oaks Venue-100 Mercy Oaks Dr, Redding. We anticipate approximately 300 guests. The 
funds raised will go towards scholarships for our youth and help promote the future of 

agriculture right here in our community. 
 

Please consider supporting our event by donating gift certificates, merchandise, or services, etc.  
In exchange, you will receive community exposure and advertising.  

Your company name, address, phone number, and donation will be listed in our quarterly  
newsletter following our event. 

 
Your donation is tax deductible. We would be happy to provide our Tax ID number upon your 
request. We will also gladly pick up your donation, or it can be dropped off at our farm bureau 

office located at: 
9444 Deschutes Rd, Palo Cedro 

 
Please fill out the attached donation form and return it to Stephanie at 

shastacountyfarm1@gmail.com by March 17th or you can drop it off with your donation. If you 
would like us to pick up your donation just let us know. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you in advance for considering our request and for supporting your  
Shasta County Farm Bureau. 

 
 
 
 

Stephanie Niles 
Shasta County Farm Bureau, Manager 
Ph-530.547.7170 
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